







Dear Students, Teachers, and Staffs of St. Malachy School,

God bless you for giving the greatest gift in the world to our brothers and sisters in LIGYARA, NIGERIA---clean water from their very own water well!

Keep doing what Jesus wants you to do. We Sisters will always pray for you. Please pray for us, too.

Special thanks to you, Marcia, for your leadership in this project.

IF any of you come to Great Bend, Kansas, you are most welcome to stop at the convent and I'll give you a tour.

Peace & Joy be yours always,

Sister Teresita Huse, O.P.

